
   

         

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Clay Workshop – Thursday. 6th July 2023 

All the children will be taking part in this fun session which has kindly been provided 
by Sue Simmons from ‘Sooz in the shed’. 

The theme for this session will be ‘Sculpture’ and the ‘Great Orton Festival’. 

The children will be creating and decorating an individual 
figure. 

Anthony Gormley’s installation ‘Field for the British Isles’ 
will be used for inspiration. 

The children will need to bring in an oversized T-shirt to 
wear over their uniform to keep it clean. 

The figures will be taken away to be fired and hopefully will be back in time before 
we break for the summer. 

 
Up and coming strike action by Teaching Unions – Wednesday 5th July 2023 
 
School will be open as normal for all pupils. 
 

Friday 7h July 2023 - Sports Day 1:30 p.m. start.  

We hope that as many Parents and Carers as possible will be able to join us for this 
fun event.  

Yours sincerely 

M Walker 
Mr M Walker 
Headteacher 
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27th June 2023 

Headteacher 

Mr Matthew Walker   

Inspiring you to be great 
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